St. Columba Catholic School

331 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001

(212) 924-3644

http://www.stcolumbanyc.tripod.com
Monday, January 23, 2006

Dear Parents:

Due to the Feast of St. Columba, school will be closed on Friday, January 27th.  Students will resume school on Monday, January 30th.  As mentioned in the other letter, students are not to bring their book-bags or books to school next week.

Thank you for your time and Patience.

Sincerely,

(SIGNED)

Mrs. Tamara Wilkes

Principal

